
July 10, 2018 

Dear friends and supporters, 

Our family is scheduled to leave for Abidjan in 7 days. We are in a great need of work funds and this is an 
URGENT APPEAL. For the first time in 13 years as missionaries, we no longer have the funds to do the work that 
we have been sent to do. We want to thank all of you for the monthly support we have received – we have 
consistently received 70-80% of our pledges. However, our transition to Abidjan, Ivory Coast, a full year of 
ministry, and recent medical and travel expenses have left our cash funds depleted. 

 

We are asking you to prayerfully consider giving an offering directly to our work account (00). We want to 
thank the churches that have already done this during our recent trip to the USA. We need to raise $10,000 to 
maintain our current ministry for the next 12 months. Please visit the AG Giving page for our ministry at: 
https://giving.ag.org. Search for Teague, Tim, Ivory Coast ministry ID 600001-264485. 

We are grateful for all your prayers and support as we have faced multiple health challenges with our son Luke. 
He was diagnosed with Juvenile Idiopathic Arthritis and had already lost some mobility in both arms. We are 
thrilled to report that he has responded well to physical and medical therapy and has regained most of his 
movement. Please continue to pray for Luke.  

Our plans when we return are to re-engage with the members of our new church plant.  

Tim will launch a new training system for local church leaders in August--165 students have already signed up! 

Kristy will serve as the school librarian at the American international school in Abidjan where Luke and Lillian will 
go to school this year.  

In October, we will be hosting a building/evangelism team from Shreveport, Louisiana.  

Please pray that the Holy Spirit will guide us to the lost and that we will see many more people find a new life in 
Christ. 

To read our May newsletter, visit: http://www.teaguefamilymissions.com/Newsletter.html 

 
He is able! Ephesians 3:20, 
 
Rev. Tim & Kristy Teague 
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